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ENERGY CONSERVATION 

  

It is the responsibility of the Lake Forest Board of Education and the Lake Forest School 
District to ensure that every effort is made to conserve energy and natural resources while 
exercising sound financial management.  

  

The Board directs the Superintendent or designee to maintain short and long-range 
strategies in the areas of energy management. The success of this policy is the joint 
responsibility of the Board, District Administration, staff and students.  

  

To ensure the overall success of the energy management program, the following specific 
areas of emphasis will be adopted:    

  

• The District will maintain accurate records of energy consumption and cost. 

• All students and staff members will be expected to contribute to energy efficiency. 

• The night custodians at each school will be responsible for a complete and total 
shutdown of the facility when closing each evening. 

 


